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Dear Parents & Guardians,Our #1 top tip!
Be patient.  This is a difficult time, the children we be unsettle by the fact that their usual routine has been changed and his could affect their work.  
All children are different and develop at different rates, if there are things that they are struggling with do not worry, just take your time with them and remember they will get there eventually.  
If you are finding that your child is struggling to adapt to the change in situation and their behaviour is suffering, we recommend that you introduce a reward chart which celebrate each small effort and achievement (e.g. a smiley face to reward a good effort with their maths activity).  Such things are available on Twinkl (see above for link). 


We felt that during this uncertain time we should provide you with a list of our “Top Tips” to help you with your child’s learning.  We have provided you with a suggested timetable (in your child’s home learning book) which follows a similar structure to the school day, which should help settle the children into this new way of learning. 
Daily Activities
· Using the number line in the back of your home learning books count from 0-20, and then backwards from 20-0.
· Discuss the names of all the shapes in the back of your home learning books.  Progress to talking about some of the basic properties (e.g. squares have four sides and four corners)
· Days of the week – talk to your child about today’s date. 
· Writing lists – try and write various lists (e.g. items in the fridge, names of friends, toys, vehicles you can see) try and get your child to do this as independently as possible.
· Look out for “how to” videos on tapestry
Useful Websites
· Civitas Academy Website (https://www.civitasacademy.co.uk/class-pages) – this is the school website, if you look on the class pages (Elmer/ Paddington) we will upload further documents as appropriate.  There is also a “Useful Links for Home Learning” which may also be of help. 
· Twinkl (https://www.twinkl.co.uk/) – this is an online teaching resource, they are currently allowing parents free access during this time.  This has an amazing selection of worksheets and activity ideas for maths, literacy, phonics and other topic ideas.
· Top Marks Maths (https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting) – this is a free online resource which has age appropriate maths games that the children are familiar with.
· Phonics Bloom (https://www.phonicsbloom.com/) – this is a free online resource with phonics games that the children will be familiar with.  At this stage we recommend that you stick to phase 3 games (maybe progress to phase 4 if you feel your child is ready).
If you feel that you need further support please keep in contact with us via tapestry and we will do our best help as efficiently as possible.
Kind regards,
Miss Bradburn & Miss Pearse
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